
Counseling Office Proposal to the Board: Job Shadowing 

Who: 10th and 11th grade students 

What: Job Shadowing-Students in the 10th and 11th grade are allowed one job shadow visit day per year. 

Documentation must be submitted.  

When: To be determined by the student on a day that works best with the local business. (Counselors 

will assist with identifying contacts in the community for job shadowing). 

Where: With local businesses in the field the student is leaning towards possibly studying after high 

school. Students will first be required to participate in exploring careers during 9th and 10th grade with 

the counseling department. 

Why: To assist the student in determining whether or not this career is a good fit.  

Cost: None 


